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Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

New Horizon North TR20 Preliminary Adequacy Review
Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us> Tue, Jul 23, 2019 at 4:01 PM
To: Tony Tennyson <ttennyson@tristategt.org>

Hello Tony,

I have reviewed TR20 for the New Horizon Mine.  I have identified two housekeeping items to resolve for
this revision:

1)  On revised page 2.03-15, ERMR states that the total area within the permit is 234.78 acres.  The Division
Permit system reports total permi�ed acreage=234.6. This value was the approved acreage upon approval of
TR18 (11/19/2018).  DRMS is unable to locate the addi�onal 0.18 acres that ERMR states on revised page
2.03-15.  The Division requests that ERMR correct this value to 234.6 acres.
2) On revision Sec�on 2.05.3, page 1, 5th paragraph, first sentence, “Mining will within the approved mining
area…”This sentence is incomplete.  I think it is missing a word.  Please correct.  Since mining has ceased and
the site is in reclama�on, Should this discussion be in past-tense?

Please let me know if we need to discuss these items. 

Thank you

Janet Binns
Environmental Protection Specialist III
Coal Regulatory Program
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